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Product End of Life (EOL) Notification

120727 Printhead

M7+ and M7x 203 dpi Printhead

Source Technologies is committed to providing the highest quality products and services to our customers. Our
effort to continually enhance the operational efficiency of our solutions for our customers requires that we evaluate
and advance our products when it is beneficial.

We recognize the impact a product EOL can have on our customers. Therefore, due to age of technology, we are
providing you with notification of EOL for the 120727 printhead, effective 6/1/2025.

Please contact us at 1.800.922.8501 or via sales@sourcetech.com discuss your organization’s thermal printing
needs.
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